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AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY / AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER 
 

November 3, 2021 
 
 
Dear County Directors of Social Services 
 
Attention: Energy Program Administrators, Managers and Supervisors  
 
Subject: Low Income Energy Assistance Program (LIEAP) Applications 
 
Priority: Information and Action 
 
 
On November 1, 2021, there was an error that occurred with the Low Income Energy Assistance 
Program (LIEAP) property in NC FAST that caused the LIEAP program to be turned on prematurely. 
This error allowed 72 households to submit applications prior to the December 1, 2021 start date. We 
apologize for the error which has now been corrected in NC FAST.  
 
To correct the error, counties must manually deny any LIEAP application they received on November 
1, 2021 and send a denial notice to households using denial reason “Application is outside of LIEAP 
season.” Counties must also inform households that they can reapply during LIEAP season which will 
run from December 1, 2021 through March 31, 2022. A report is attached that identifies the 
households that submitted applications. Counties will use the standard NC FAST password to open 
the report. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Energy Program Consultant, Jasmyne Simmons at 
jasmyne.simmons@dhhs.nc.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Carla West, Senior Director for Economic Security 
Economic and Family Services  
 
CLW/js 
Attachment (1) 
LIEAP Applications keyed 11-1-2021 
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